
 
 
 
 
 
June 28, 2012 
 
The Rt Rev’d Edward L. Salmon, Jr. 
The Rt Rev’d Peter H. Beckwith 
The Rt Rev’d Bruce MacPherson 
 
 
Dear Ed, Peter, and Bruce, 
 
As the Intake Officer for the Church, I am obliged to inform you that a 
complaint has been received against you for your action in signing 
affidavits in opposition to a motion for Summary Judgment made by 
representatives of The Episcopal Diocese of Quincy and The Episcopal 
Church in the Fall of 2011 to secure the Diocesan financial assets from a 
breakaway group. In the next few weeks, I will initiate a disciplinary 
process according to Title IV Canon 6 Sec. 3 & 4 of the Constitution and 
Canons of the Episcopal Church. 
 
Sincerely 

Clay 

 
The Rt Rev’d F. Clayton Matthews   Office of the Presiding Bishop   The Episcopal 
Church| 
Bishop, Office for Pastoral Development 
Managing Director of The College for Bishops 
800-334-7626 ext 6163 | 252-635-5004 | Fax: 252-635-5006 
cmatthews@episcopalchurch.org 
2857 Trent Road 
New Bern, NC  28562 
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